Lindsex Lucas

From: townmanager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Lindsey Lucas

Subject: 1565 chicora club drive

Lindsey,

I am ok with you letting Parker’s Electric buy an electrical permit for this property (1565 chicora club drive). They are
going to drop by town hall and fill out a permit.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden
Sent from my iPhone



